
 

February 17, 2025 

Mr. William M. Treanor 
Dean, Georgetown Law
600 New Jersey Avenue, NW  Suite 508
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Sir,
 
As United States Attorney for the District of Columbia, I receive requests for information 
and clarification. I take these requests seriously and act on them with letters like this 
one you are receiving. 

It has come to my attention reliably that Georgetown Law School continues to teach and 
promote DEI. This is unacceptable.  I have begun an inquiry into this and would 
welcome your response to the following questions:

First, have you eliminated all DEI from your school and its curriculum? 

Second, if DEI is found in your courses or teaching in anyway, will you move swiftly to 
remove it?

At this time, you should know that no applicant for our fellows program, our summer 
internship, or employment in our office who is a student or affiliated with a law school or 
university that continues to teach and utilize DEI will be considered. 

I look forward to your cooperation with my letter of inquiry after request. Thank you in 
advance for your assistance. Please respond by Monday, February 24, 2025. Should 
you have further questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to call my office 
or schedule a time to meet in person. 



 
All the best.

United States Attorney for the District of Columbia


